

Newsletter - June 2018

Summer is here

We keep Termoventiler open almost the entire summer.

> We have closed 14 - 29 July.

We kindly ask you to come back to us as soon as possible with orders that should be delivered in July and August. Just to make sure that you will get them on time.





FAQ!

"Frequently Asked Questions"

This will make it easier for you to find answers to questions regarding product selection, or problem solution.

Read more here...



EU's new data protection regulation GDPR, sets higher demands on how we as a company treat personal data and give you better opportunities to influence our management.

Welcome to read more about how your personal information is processed and what rights you have at Termoventiler AB

On our newsletter you will find the link "Unsubscribe newsletter here"

If you still want to get information and newsletter from us, you don't have to do anyting. Do you have any questions about your personal information? Welcome to contact us: nyhetsbrev@termoventiler.se

Termoventiler AB Nolhagavägen 12, 523 93 Marbäck O. order@termovent







